
 

Church Family News 
Do you have a question for 
Pastor Andrew with  
regards to a previous  
lesson on The Book of 
Revelation?  If so, please 
feel free to send your  
question to the church text 
line (778-400-4549) or  
Facebook page prior to the 
start of the next session. 
Questions during the study 
are also always welcomed 
and encouraged! 
 
 
 

Senior youth will not be  
meeting in person until 
January, but our  
sponsors want to remain 
connected over the  
Christmas holidays. They 
invite parents and youth to 
reach out with suggestions, 
ideas, needs or feedback. 
Please contact Erin by 
phone or text, or come into 
the church to speak with 
Cassie during office hours. 
 

December 13, 2020 

North Peace MB Church 

Today 
 

9:00am:  Pre-service Zoom meeting 
with Pastor Andrew. Please text the 
church line (778-400-4549) for the 
Zoom link. 
 
9:45am Live Stream Worship Ser-
vice (Website, YouTube and  
Facebook) with Pastor Andrew. 
 

This Week 
 
WEDNESDAY 
7:00pm: Live interactive  
Facebook/YouTube Bible Study on 
The Book of Revelation with Pastor 
Andrew. 
 
FRIDAY 
5pm-9pm: Contemplative  
Prayer Family Time “Prepare the 
Way.” 
 
SATURDAY  
10am-8pm: Contemplative  
Prayer Family Time “Prepare the 
Way.” 
 
SUNDAY  
9:00am:  Pre-service Zoom meeting 
with Pastor Andrew. Please text the 
church line (778-400-4549) for the 
Zoom link. 
 
9:45am - Live Stream Worship  
Service (Website, YouTube and  
Facebook) with Pastor Andrew. 
 
2pm-9pm: Contemplative  
Prayer Family Time “Prepare the 
Way.” 
 

Upcoming 
 
December 21st-23rd 5pm-9pm: 
Contemplative Prayer Family Time 
“Prepare the Way.” 
 
December 24th 10am-8pm:  
Contemplative Prayer Family Time 
“Prepare the Way.” 
 

 
 

WELCOME TO 

Please join us in 
praying for the  
ministry  of the 
week:  MCC Thrift 
Shop 
 
Note: If you have a 
prayer request/
praise item you 
would like to include 
in the bulletin, please 
contact the church 
office with the details 
you would like to 
have shared.    
 
 

Prayer Needs 

Prepare the Way… Please 

join us for a very special walk 

through the Christmas story. 

Families are invited to attend an 

interactive worship experience 

between Friday, December 18th 

and Thursday, December 24th.  

Registration will open on our 

website on Sunday, December 

13th at 2pm and close on  

Thursday, December 17th at 

10pm. Pastor Andrew will  

provide additional details on 

Sunday morning. 

 

Youth events of up to 50  

people are now permitted  

under new Public Health  

Orders. We are therefore 

pleased to invite all children in 

grades 4-6 to Unlock the  

Christmas Code at BreakOut! 

We will be meeting on  

Friday, December 18th from 6-

9pm in the lower auditorium. 

Please enter through the  

basement door on the Finch 

School side of the building.  

Bring your mask! 

 

Isaiah 42:1–4 

 Behold my servant, whom I uphold, 
    my chosen, in whom my soul  

delights; I have put my Spirit upon him; 
    he will bring forth justice to the  

nations. He will not cry aloud or lift up his 
voice, or make it heard in the street; 

a bruised reed he will not break, 
    and a faintly burning wick he will not 

quench; he will faithfully bring forth  
justice. He will not grow faint or be  
discouraged till he has established  

justice in the earth; and the coastlands wait 
for his law.  

3rd Week of Advent 

Pastor Andrew is meeting 
with anyone who would 
like to connect virtually 
on Sunday mornings at 
9am.  Please text the 
church line at  778-400-4549 

for the Zoom link. 
 

December calendars (with 
birthdays and  
anniversaries included) 
are now available. If you 
would like to pick up a 
copy of the calendar, 
please visit the church 
office. 



The Sieberts 

 
James and Ann continue to work with international students at the University in 
Edmonton. They had an event planned for last Friday and were planning on taking 
some Christmas packets out to students prior to the online event. James was not  
feeling well on Friday morning so the packets were not sent out but they did have a 
good event with fifty or so participants. It turned out both James and Ann tested 
positive for Covid, so was a good thing the Lord prompted them not to send the 
packets out. They continue to do Bible studies via Zoom, which can even happen 
while they recover from their illness. They are showing a movie, The Case for Christ, 
next week. Pray that they would have good conversations around these events. 
 
On Thursday, December 10th we found out that the whole household now has 
Covid, which includes S’s parents. Please pray for healing. 
 
Pray also for the students. They will feel very alone this Christmas season as the 
lockdowns have gotten tighter. Many will be confined to their apartments. Pray that 
James and Ann will be able to be an encouragement via Zoom and other media  
avenues. Pray that they will be able to find a way to get the packets out that have 
been prepared and are ready to go. Pray that God would heal James and Ann  
quickly and that they would have enough energy to keep up with the needs of their 
household and ministry.    

Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   
 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  
 

To sign-up go to:          

https://www.rightnowmedia.org

/Account/Invite/npmbchurch  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  
 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop           gwen@npmbchurch.com 

       Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                        $9,637.39                     $397,669.81                $509,298.20 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                           

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to                                                   

e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can bring in cash or cheque during office hours, or 

you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church 10816 106 St. Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2. 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Web Page: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail Address:                                  

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Missionary Corner 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch

